
 

                                        

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

As we progress through spring term, specific classes will start to prepare for their official tests. As you may 

be aware, each year, several classes will sit tests related phonics, spelling, grammar and punctuation as well 

as mathematics.  

 

To prepare parents and children for this, we will be holding parent workshop meetings to explore cohort 

specific expectations. The dates are as follows;  

 

Year 2 SATs meeting will be held on Monday 17th January at 3:15pm.  

Year 6 SATs meeting will be held on Wednesday 19th January at 3:15pm. 

Year 4 multiplication test meeting will be held on Friday 21st January at 3:15pm.  

Year 1 phonics screening check meeting will be held on Wednesday 26th January at 3:15pm. 

 

We strongly urge parents to attend this meeting as it will help you to support your child in the build up to these 

tests and give you, as the parent, an opportunity to ask any questions or queries you might have to the class 

teacher.  

 

Following Covid guidelines, we suggest that one adult per household come to the meeting and all adults must 

wear a face covering unless they can give proof of exemption.  

 

Whilst these meetings take place, pupils will be with a member of support staff in their classroom. Children 

will then be brought to the hall once the meeting is over.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Taylor  
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